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Booneslick Star October, 2007  Vol. 30, Issue 4 Member of Heartland Quilt Network 

  From the CEO... our CEO . . . 

   

It is a beautiful pre-autumn morning and I 
can't believe September is half over.  We had a 
great  lecture and workshop presented by 
Becky Goldsmith.  I think I have conquered my 
"handwork anxiety"!!! Thanks to Willie for coor-
dinating this event.  Last night I filled out my 
form for the February retreat and have my 
check written out and ready to mail.  Don't for-
get to put this event on your 2008 calendar.  It 
is very popular and so much fun!   

At the Monday board meeting we discussed 
the upcoming programs and I think there is 
something for everyone.  Lots of effort is put 
into planning these programs so come and enjoy 
your guild.    

The cooler weather puts us in a mood to be-
gin our holiday projects but many of us also 
want to be outside to enjoy the many fall festi-
vals in Columbia.  And with added family obliga-
tions, it is often difficult to find time to quilt.  
I read once that we don't need a big block of 
time to get something completed.  Just an hour 
or a half hour of quilting each day adds up and 
before we know it we will have a quilt (or at 
least a place mat)!  

Please call or e-mail me if you have ques-
tions,  compliments or yes, even complaints.  
Remember this is your guild and we need and 
welcome your input .  Have a wonder f ul quilt y 
day.  See you at the guild meetings. 

Kay 

OCTOBER MEETING DATES: 

Day Chapter:  10/1/07  1:00 p.m. 

Starlight Chapter:  10/4/07  7:00 p.m. 

October Programs

 

Day Chapter -   
Connie Chunn will present our October program 

 

The Ladies Art Company of St. Louis.   She will 
enlighten us on the history of the first nationwide mail 
order catalog to sell quilt block patterns. She has spent 
years researching this very interesting business and it s 
impact on the quilting world. Connie s afternoon lecture 
will follow a morning class on easy foundation piecing.  

Connie has been quilting for over 30 years.  Her 
special interest is The Ladies Art Company. For the last 
fourteen years she has also had a very passionate inter-
est in miniature quilts, even using Ladies Art Company 
Patterns in some.  She has had her miniatures exhibited 
in major national shows [such prestigious shows as 
NQA, IQA-Houston, AQS Paducah and others] and 
has won awards for several of those quilts. She is also a 
frequent contributor to Miniature Quilts Magazine. She 
uses the foundation paper piecing method but also uses 
traditional hand and machine piecing.                                                                                           

 

Along with teaching and lecturing, Connie has cre-
ated the Ladies Art Company Block Tool.  With this 
tool you have all the facts you need to choose fabric, cut 
and assemble a huge assortment of timeless blocks. It is 
available through C & T Publishing.  

Starlight Chapter

 

-   
The October program for the Starlight Piecemakers 

Chapter will be Ruth Davis and Friends.  Ruth and her 
friends, i.e. Louise Bequette, Nancy Kennedy, Carol 

Tummons and Rose Heim are all members of the 
Miniature Quilt Interest Group.  They are going to 
amaze  us with their trunk show.  

A little about Ruth:  she worked for many years at 
the University of Missouri Press.  She will be 82 in Oc-
tober.  She has many interests including gardening and 
loves horses and goats.  She is an accomplished quilter 
who willingly shares her knowledge  and talents with  
BTQG members. She has been a member of the guild 
since 1990 and has served the guild in many capacities.  

The Miniature Group has been in existence off and 
on for ten years.  In their presentation, they will share 
their construction techniques, how and why they each 
became interested in miniatures and much more.  Come 
and enjoy a program that promises to be enjoyable and 
informative and if you have a miniature quilt in your 
collection, please bring it along for show and tell!  
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From the Presidents... our 

Day Chapter   
The new membership booklets will be available 

for pick up at the October meetings.  This little book 
is much more than just the roster of names, addresses 
and phone numbers. It is the guide to how the guild 
works and should be read by every member.  

The inside of the back cover is the preview of an 
exciting year of programs for both chapters. Programs 
are an important part of the guild s focus but they are 
not the only things that demand our attention and 
participation. Through the year there are many times 
when member participation will spell success or 
failure of a guild function.  Check out the list of 
programs and start thinking about your personal 
involvement. What will you contribute to the 
December auction? Or, will you be high bidder on 
some special item.? [You ll find more about the 
auction elsewhere in the newsletter. ]  Can you 
volunteer to present a demonstration when we have a 
round robin program next summer? We could have as 
many as eight stations in the round robin rotation. 
What special knowledge do you have that others could 
benefit from learning?  

The guild will be producing a special quilt 
exhibition at the Boone County Historical Society 
Museum as part of our thirtieth year anniversary. Do 
you own a family vintage or antique quilt from Boone 
County or the neighboring counties or anywhere else 
in Missouri? We ll be looking for those quilts as the 
year goes by, especially after the first of the year. In 
January as we learn about documenting quilts, we will 
start searching for the quilts for the exhibit.   

Are you going to pitch in to help produce quilts 
for our service project?  
The monthly programs are part of our mission (read 
the mission statement in the membership booklet, see 
By-laws, Article 1, Sec. 3) but not the entire purpose. 
The guild should also provide opportunities to 
broaden your skills in quilt making. Interest groups or 
bees can do this and build special and supportive 

relationships. Do you belong to at least one bee or 
interest group? If not, how can you miss all that fun?  

Next meeting pick up a friendship quilt packet 
and make a block for that month s winner. You will 
stretch you skills and contribute to the special thing 
that a friendship quilt is.   

So, are you are ready to not only enjoy the 
speakers and programs but to be an active partner in 
the success of the guild year?   

Bettina Havig     

Starlight Piecemakers 
Chapter  

 
Since the last newsletter. Joanna Loll's mother 

became ill necessitating that Joanne resign as VP 
since she is the primary care giver.  Sally Johnson was 
interim VP until Boo! Kula accepted the position.  We 
can t thank Sally enough for jumping in and finding 
speakers.  And thanks to Boo! for stepping up to the 
plate to take over for the rest of the year!    

Exciting things are coming up: 
    

Ruth Davis and Friends will present a program on 
miniature quilts this month.  Ruth and her friends are 
quite accomplished quilters. We don't see very many 
miniatures so this will be very interesting. Ruth and 
friends have asked that anyone who has a miniature 
quilt bring it to show and tell.  

Annie Louder will hold a 2-day workshop Oct. 26 
& 27.  She is not only a quilter but also an art 
teacher. She will shed light on quilt composition and 
show you a new way to look at quilt design.   

Check out the announcement in the news letter 
about December's meeting. It will be a traditional pot 
luck - but we will also have an exciting auction.  It will 
be fun so start working on your auction items.  Big 
Bonus:  The proceeds stay in the chapters.   

Lastly, thanks to Willie Morris, Vice CEO, for the 
program with Becky Goldsmith. Becky's partner, Linda 
Jenkins, was supposed to be here, but she had to 
back out. Willie hustled at the last minute and brought 
in Becky who was entertaining and shared a lot of 
valuable information. Her site is: 
www.pieceocake.com.   

piece,  carol fresenburg 

BOONESLI CK TRAI L QUI LTERS GUI LD  
2008 QUILT SHOW 

DON T FORGET 
Quilt Show Committee Meeting 

Sunday, September 23, 2007 1:30 p.m. 
Library Conference Room A 

The Quilt Show Committee can always 
use extra hands.  If you are interested 
in working with the committee, please 
come to the meeting or contact Mindy 
Smith at 573- 864- 3936 or 
mindy@hotmail.com.   

Shhhhhhhhhhhhhhhhhhh!  
Everyone appreciates good guild meeting 

etiquette!  Remember to turn off cell phones 
during the meeting and keep talking to a mini-
mum! 

Congrats to Joan Westcott!!! 

Sept. Friendship Block Winner Day Chapt. 
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Did You Know??? 

Mountain Mist is the oldest quilt batting company.   
It was founded in 1846. 

The first International Quilt Market was held over  
30 years ago. 

The first rotary cutter was used for cutting paper. 

Quilters Newsletter is the oldest quilting magazine.   
It has been in existence for 38 years. 

Reference:  Contemporary Quilting by Cindy Walter & Stevii 
Graves 

This is our 30th year!!!!!! 

To commemorate our 30th anniversary, each 
month, you will find interesting tidbits of guild 
history in the newsletter. Thirty years is a long 
time and a lot has happened. For example, in the 
summer of 1980 BTQG sponsored and produced 
a national quilt symposium, the Show-me Quilt 
Symposium. It was attended by more than 400 
people from 46 states and held on the Stephens 
College campus. The guild hung two quilt exhib-
its, one in Lela Raney Woods Hall and one in the 
Stephens Webb Gallery. A total of almost 300 
quilts were displayed. The day the symposium 
opened the temperature in Columbia was 113 
degrees, the hottest place in the US that day ac-
cording to the national news. It was only 104 the 
day the show was hung in the un-air conditioned 
LRW ballroom. There are still quilters around the 
country who remind us of the warm welcome 
they were afforded. The guild made a tidy profit, 
which was seed money used for inviting nation-
ally known speakers. 

Something Special At Day Chapter!!!  

Bettina has found yet another way for us to 
celebrate BTQG s thirty years.  Each month at the 
Day Chapter meetings, attendees will be treated to a 
free pattern.  Many of the patterns have been ex-
cerpted and reformatted from the book BTQG pub-
lished in 1980 called MISSOURI SAMPLINGS.  
The book, which contains quilt patterns related to 
Missouri, has long been out of print so it may be our 
last chance to have these samplings.  The patterns 
may be picked up at the Membership Table but only 
on the day of the meeting.  Get yours early when 
they re gone, they re gone!   

2008 Fall Workshop In the 
Works  Mark Your Calendar!!! 
Louisa Smith will be our featured quilt artist for 
the 2008 BTQG Fall Workshop.  Louisa, a native 
of Indonesia and educated in the Netherlands, 
moved to the United States in 1960.  Her work is 
unique in that she combines traditional one and 
two-patch patterns with her love of strip piecing.  
"Color, Design and Theme" and "Strips 'n Curves" 
are teaching procedures she has developed.  Her 
colorful work has been exhibited nationwide and 
in Great Britain.  Louisa will present a lecture and 
a two-day workshop so mark your calendar for 
October 16-18, 2008.  For more information visit 
her website at http://www.quiltescapes.com. 

H a ve You H ea r d W h a t s H a ppen -
ing in December?????

At our December meetings, in addition to 
our wonderful potlucks,  both chapters are reviving a 
great activity from our past.  Doesn t everyone just 
love an auction? We will need donations of items to 
be auctioned. And, of course, any auction needs buy-
ers.   Proceeds will be used as a much needed sup-
plement our chapter program and workshop budgets. 

For this exciting event, we want auctionable 
items (mostly) made by members with special atten-
tion to things members do other than quilt making. 
Do you do Ceramics? Woodworking? Knitting? 
China Painting? Jewelry Making? Photography? 
Punch Needle?  Silk Embroidery? Purse Making?  
Christmas Decorations?  Greeting/Christmas Cards?  
If you don t make things other than quilts, do you 
have a rare quilt book to sell?  Will you sell an 
hour of your time to help the guild?  Do you have an 
interesting white elephant that someone might want?   
The possibilities are endlesssssssssss.   

As you can see, we are looking for interest-
ing, fun and creative contributions so it s not too 
early to start planning and saving your money!!!   
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Since Miniature Quilts are all the buzz this 

month, you should know that there are many interest-
ing books in our library on that subject.  Just check-
ing though the letter c in our database, led me to 
the following: 

1. A Miniature Christmas by Evelyn Anderson; 
2. Little Quilts All Through the House by Alice 

Berg; 
3. Miniature Quilts by Margaret Boyles; 
4. Miniature Baltimore Album Quilts by Jennifer 

Buechel; and 
5. Bias Square Miniatures by Christine Carlson.  

If you are interested in knowing more about 
miniatures and want to see our full list of books on 
that subject or any subject, check with me at the li-
brary table.   

 Barb Nichols 

   
Use Your BTQG Library! 

 

TIPS, TOOLS &  TRICKS 
BY Janice Haralson 

Have there been times when you are sewing 
along and your quilt block starts to pucker?  When 
this happens, stabilizers can come to your rescue.  
The question is, which stabilizer?   We all know that 
stores sell many kinds of costly stabilizers including 
tear aways, cut aways, water soluables, fusibles, 
interfacing and etc, etc. etc. . . Even if you own one 
of every stabilizer, you still might not know which 
one to use.  But suppose, like many of us, you have 
not invested in this plethora of stabilizers, is there 
something you have around your home that might 
work.  Never fear! 

1st you could try using freezer paper.  This 
can be ironed on back of your project and removed 
after stitching. 

 2nd try deli paper wrappers.  You can buy 
500 of these sheets at Sam s for around $5.00 and 
they have a myriad of uses.  Again stitch and tear 
away.  [These are also wonderful for paper piecing 
projects and for projects where tracing is needed.  

 3rd waxed paper will work but don t press 
it to your fabric as it will leave a shiny residue on the 
fabric.  

Bottom line:  if you are stuck and the stores 
are closed, look around.  There may be something 
on your shelf that will allow you to press on.   

Fat Quarters Anyone???? 

This appeared in a newsletter from Elkhorn, Nebraska and it 
sounded like fun.   It works like this:  Each meeting fat quarters with 
a certain theme are collected [although any fat quarter will be ac-
cepted].  You  receive a receipt for each fat quarter you bring.  
Drawings are then be held for fat quarter packets [5-10 fat quarters 
in each packet depending on how many are collected].  It s a good 
way to expand your stash and get to know people.  Anyone inter-
ested in organizing this??? 

Mi ss Mi l l i e s Qu i l t Sh op

 

Parade of Quilts at Missouri Girls Town   

Saturday, October 6th,  10 am. 
Miss Millie s has cr eat ed t win size quilt s t o be do-
nated to MO Girls Town.  Instead of hanging quilts 
for display, Miss Millie is sponsoring a Quilt Pa-
rade. The Quilt Parade is one of the many activi-
ties to be held during the MO Girls Town Open 
House.  MO Girls Town campus is located on I-70. 
Just take the Calwood Exit at Mile 155.  Girls 
Town is on the south side of I-70.   Don t Miss 
Anything!  Make sure you are there by 10 am ! 

Congrats to Sharon Lawler!

 
Sharon is excited to be the 

winner of the Starlight Friendship 
Block drawing for September.  Al-
though her mother started machine 
quilting in 1970, Sharon did not try 
her hand at quilting until 2005 when 
she made a log cabin quilt.  Sharon 
joined the guild in 2006 and enhanced 
her piecing skills by working on quilts 
for Rainbow House. Since then, she 
has completed a number of quilts in-
cluding a Grandmot her s Dream, Moon 
I n the Window, Vinnie s Double Pin-
wheel, Shadow Box and an Ohio Star 
baby quilt.  

Sharon s Friendship pat tern will 
be based on Hidden Treasure pub-
lished in the February 2006 issue of 
McCall s Quilt ing and is a 9- patch 
with dark squares creat ing an X 
marks the spot pat tern among t ints 
and ivory. She is delighted that her 
name was f inally drawn. 
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BTQG 30TH YEAR CELEBRATION 

As we approach the 30th anniversary of the 
guild we would like to plan some special events.  WE 
NEED YOUR HELP!!!!! The Board has asked me to 
form a committee to gather ideas from our members 
and to encourage anyone who would like to help plan, 
to join our group. Help can be in the form of sugges-
tions, serving on the planning committee or working 
at one of the planned events.  Won't you join us? 
Think about how much the guild has meant to you, 
other members and the community in the years since 
its inception.   

Please phone or email me if you have ideas or 
suggestions or if you are willing to help.  I look for-
ward to hearing from you.  Suzanne Henage 
[creativequilts@hotmail.com or 445-7949]    

Can You Help????   
[A plea from Bonnie Youngquist]  

If you, your relatives, friends or 
neighbors have any old clean solid color or 
white sheets to donate, I will gladly take 
them.  They need to be in fairly good shape 
because they will be used as quilt backs for 
utility quilts.  A group I work with donates 
tied quilts to various agencies and individu-
als in the area who need them.  This group 
has been in existence for 20-25 years so 
there will be an ongoing need for usable old 
sheets of any size in the future.   Think of 
us if you have sheets to donate.   Thank you 
so much for your help.  Call me with ques-
tions at 474-6737.  

Jennie Amos 
201 S.Main St. 
Ashland, MO  65010 
573-657-1173  

Rebecca Douglas 
13141 Highway YY 
Harrisburg, MO  65256 
573-449-1076  

Margaret C. Fines 
11801 E. St. Charles Rd. 
Columbia, MO  65202 
573-814-0674  

Gerry Hook 
P.O.Box 6697 
Jefferson City, MO  
 65102 
573-893-6051  

Rachael Marie White 
4620 W. Southview Dr. 
Columbia, MO 65203 
573-424-0139  

Linda George 
1012 Carol St. 
Jefferson City, MO  
65101 
573-635-0644 

ANYONE INTERESTED IN GOING 
TO WICHITA?*  

From October 14, 2007 through January 13, 2008, 
the Wichita Art Museum will be displaying Master-
piece Quilts from the Shelburne Museum in Vermont.  
The Art of the Needle exhibit will feature 40 of the 
finest examples of nineteenth-century textile art and 
one very rare eighteenth-century quilt, drawn from the 
Shelburne Museum s world-renowned permanent col-
lection of over 400 American quilts. Starting in 1952, 
the Shelburne was the first museum to exhibit quilts as 
works of art and artifacts.    

The quilts in this exhibition are grouped into eight 
principal construction or design themes: album, 
Amish, appliqué, chintz appliqué, pieced, Victorian 
(crazy and log cabin), white work, and whole cloth. 
Each category highlights a particular quilting method 
or design style. Taken together they embody an ex-
traordinary range of artistic impulses-from the exact-
ing precision of stitching in white work quilts to the 
exhilarating color and chaos of crazy quilts.   

Art of the Needle will resonate with history en-
thusiasts appreciating quilts as records of a time and a 
place, and art lovers who will be impressed with the 
quilts often dramatic visual qualities. 
*Information obtained from the Quilter s Guild of Greater Kansas 
City. 

Acronyms Every Quilter Needs to Know!

  

WHIMM  - Work Hidden In My Mind 

FART  Fabric Acquisition Road Trip 
SEX  Stash Enhancing eXperience 

PIGS  Project in a Grocery Sack 

HSY 

 

Haven t Started Yet 

WIP  Work in Progress 

UFO  Unfulfilled Opportunity 

*Courtesy : Jackie Robinson of Animas Quilts and Heartland Quilt Network 

Wanted to Buy:  Q-Snap frame(s). Con-
tact Jackie Berry at 660-651-9770. 
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QUILT-A-GRAM 

Published monthly by Booneslick Trail Quilters Guild, a not-for-profit 
organization, established in 1978, and dedicated to educating its members and 
the community in the art and appreciation of quilt making.  

2007-2008 BTQG Executive Board   

CEO /Chairman:  Kay Grebing 573-442-2561 

Vice-Chairman: Willie Morris 573-445-4217 

Secretary: Joan Westcott 573-874-8160 

Finance Chair:  

Treasurer: 

Becky Covington  

Dennis Smith 

573-443-5133  

573-445-7787 

Publications: Jan Oehrle 573-441-9972 

Quilt Show: Mindy Smith 573-874-1308 

Librarian: Barb Nichols 5573-657-9595 

Historian Jane Lee 573-445-1621 

Retreat Chair Cindy Green 
Nancy Antonio 

573-239-0029 
573-445-6604 

Service Project: Judy Gieselman 
Carrol Lewis 

573-445-2381 
573-657-4532 

Web page Editor: Janet Hollandsworth 573-445-1073 

Day Chapter Pres: Bettina Havig 573-449-1602 

Evening Chapter 
Pres: 

Carol Fresenburg 573-657-4284 

Past CEO: Suzanne Henage 573-445-7949 

Day Chapter Board 

President: Bettina Havig 573-449-1602 

Vice-President: Kathy Ennis 573-442-1117 

Secretary: Marge Hicks 573-445-7230 

Membership: Pat Leistner 
Donna Burris 

573-446-0811 
573-474-4338 

Hospitality: Sandy Moritz 573-442-3777 

Friendship Blocks: Emma Jo Raines 573-682-5130 

Past President: Nancy Antonio 573-445-6604 

Starlight Piecemakers Board 

President: Carol Fresenburg 573-657-4284 

Vice-President: Boo!  Kula 573-449-0346 

Secretary: Carolyn Licht 573-234-1689 

Membership: Pam Mann 
Nancy Jackson 

573-445-7871 
573-445-6136 

Hospitality: Anne Lewis 
Priscilla Strube 

573-657-2188 
573-474-5149 

Friendship Blocks: Kay Shoner 
Joan Pottinger 

573-443-3395 
573-443-5303 

Past President: Patti Cantu 573-234-2029 

Regular meetings of the Guild are held on the first Monday of the month at 1:00 pm and the first Thursday of the month at 7:00 pm at the Fairview United Methodist 
Church, 3200 Chapel Hill Rd., Columbia, Missouri. Annual dues are $30 for the fiscal year of July 1 to June 30. Dues are payable on July 1st. Newsletter deadline is 
the Wednesday after the Executive Board Meeting at 5:00 pm, of each month. Email items to Jan Oehrle at joehrle@centurytel.net 

Treasurer s Report -  August 31, 2007  

  Checking:     4557.40 

  IMMA:     1513.28   

CD s:  11,022.07 

Members:  Total Members as of 
8/31/07  

          202 

  Appletree Quilting & Viking Center                       
Guild Appreciation Discount For 

BTQG Members 
On the day of each of the two Booneslick Trail 

Quilters Guild  monthly meetings, Appletree Quilting 
& Viking Center will offer guild members a 20% dis-
count on non-sale items.  This includes fabric (1/2 yard 
min.), notions, books, and machine accessories.  
(Machines, sewing cabinets, and class fees are ex-
cluded).     Please present your BTQG membership card 
to take advantage of this offer. 

WHAT'S HAPPENING...  

Now-October 26 Quilt National is exhibiting 75 art quilts 
at the Foundry [Old St. Charles, 520 N. Main  - Info:  636-
255-0270] . 

Sept 28-29

 
-  Calico Cut Ups Quilt Show, Lions Community 

Bldg, Branson, MO.  Info:  417-546-5921. 

Sept 29-30

 
- Country Patchwork Quilt Guild 20th Annual 

Quilt Show, Salt Fork YMCA, 740 E Yerby, Marshall, MO 
www.countrypatchworkquilters.com. 

Sept 29-Oct 14

 

- All Things Bright and Beautiful. ` 31st 
Annual Heart of America Quilt Show, Quilter s Guild of 
Greater Kansas City, Crown Center, Kansas City, MO.  Info:  
816-228-9308. 

Oct 5-7

 

- 9th Annual Central Kansas Quilt Shop Hop.  Info:  
www.centralkansasquiltshophop.4t.com. 
Oct 6-26

 

 Quintessential Quilt Exhibition 2007, University 
City Public Library. Info:  618-236-9010. 
Oct 14 Jan 3/08 Masterpiece Quilts from Shelburne Mu-
seum on display at the Wichita Art Museum, Art of the Nee-
dle Exhibit.  Info:  316-268-4921. 

May 17-June 29/08 BTQG will host an antique and vintage 
quilt exhibit at the Boone County Historical Society. 

NEWS FLASH!!!   Look in the Country Register 
Sep/Oct 2007 for Miss Millie s Mystery Quilt, 
Part 1.  Parts 2 & 3 to follow! 
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Booneslick Trail Quilters' Guild 
P.O. Box 542 
Columbia, MO 65205-0542 

October Birthdays  

Mongler, Lou Oct 03 

Hitchcock, Cynthia Oct 04 

Putnam, Joel S Oct 04 

Heider, Robin Oct 07 

Amos, Jennie Oct 08 

Rennier, Ann Oct 08 

Sappington, Linda Oct 09 

Stevenson, Mona Oct 09 

Leistner, Pat Oct 13 

Forbis, Julie Oct 14 

Brueggenjohann, Jean Oct 15 

Powers, Myrna Oct 17 

Eggeman, Laura A. Oct 18 

Foster, Connie Oct 18 

Carlson, Linda Oct 19 

Petersen, Mary Oct 19 

Snyder, Alice Oct 21 

Haralson, Janice Oct 22 

Marsh, Michael Oct 24 

Davis, Ruth E. Oct 26 

Heese, Dawn Oct 27 

Russell, Sally Oct 27 

Havig, Bettina Oct 29 

Pottinger, Joan Oct 30 

Day Chapter Meeting

 

October 1, 1:00 p.m. 

CONNIE CHUNN 

"The Ladies Art   
Company of St. Louis" 

Starlight Piecemakers Chapter 
Meeting

 

October 4, 7:00 p.m. 

RUTH DAVIS & FRIENDS 
Trunk Show of      
Miniature Quilt s
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